Cecilia Gandara

From:

Brad Reid

Sent:

Thursday, April 06, 2017 2:54 PM

To:

Jessica Carpenter; Guy McLain; Cecilia Gandara

Subject:

Fwd: Parks Board Vacancy

Categories:

This message has been archived by Retain on April 07 2017 12:42

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Janet Maccubbin

Sent: Thursday, April 6, 2017 2:52:05 PM **To:** Jean Dwinnell; Christel Pettinos

Cc: Brad Reid

Subject: Parks Board Vacancy

Ladies:

It is with sadness that I let you know my family will be relocating outside of the DFW area this summer for my husband's new job. While we plan to be in Coppell through June 1st, I did want to write and let you know that the May Parks Board Meeting will be my last. Please let me know if there is a formal protocol for submitting my resignation. Otherwise, I'll draft a resignation letter for Mayor and Council before the May meeting (unless you need it earlier so that Council can appoint a replacement).

Thank you all so much for all you have done for the City. Its been such a pleasure to serve on this board for the past 2 years.

Janet Maccubbin